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Greetings SCPT Committee 
Member, 

March Email Update - 

Formal Notice of SCPT AGM and 
2015 Annual Report  

1. The 2015 Annual Report is now available.  Please click HERE to 

access the annual report on our website. 

 2. This is official notice of the 2016 Saskatchewan 

College of Physical Therapists Annual General Meeting which will be 

held Saturday April 23rd, 2016 at the Travelodge in Regina, 

Saskatchewan.  Please click HERE to access the poster for details. A 

block of rooms has been reserved and will be held until April 8th, 2016. 

Please refer to the poster mentioned above for room reservation and 

booking details.   

3. This is the final call for nominations for the position of President-

Elect as well as for Council Members at Large for the 

2016/2017 SCPT Council Year.  Please click HERE to access the 

nominations form which must be submitted no later than March 21st, 

2016.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the AGM, Annual 

Report, or Nominations Procedures please feel free to contact us at 

admin@scpt.org 
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